
 

 

ROYAL SCHOOLS MEMORANDUM  2022 

SCHOOL: ROYAL SCHOOLS SKY CITY  

TO: ALL PARENTS 

FROM: MRS BOTES 

SUBJECT: CIVVIES – SOCIAL PROJECT 

DATE: MARCH 7, 2022 
  

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 
Proverbs 19:17 The one who is gracious to the poor lends to the LORD, and the LORD will repay him for 
his good deed. 
 
 

It is time for our first social project of the year, Easter. We encourage all learners to be part of this special 
event. 
 
We have identified Kanguru Home for the Disabled children as a school we would like to donate some 
Easter eggs to. Please help us to spread some easter joy.  
 
Therefore, we request that learners participate in the civvies day on Friday 11 March 2022. The cost will 
be R10 per child. 
 
Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs E Botes 
Executive Principal 
ebotes@royalschools.co.za 
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